
 
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 
 

The Finance Committee for the Town of Montville met at 5:00 p.m. in the Town Council 
Chambers at the Montville Town Hall on June 8, 2010. 
 
Members present:   Gary Murphy, Russ Beetham and Billy Caron   
 
Also present: Theresa Fafard, Finance Director and Mayor Joe Jaskiewicz.  
 
Murphy called the meeting to order at 5:05 p.m.  He also led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 
The committee discussed the Finance Committee’s recommended budget. Beetham moved to 
present the Finance Committee’s 2010-11 recommended budget to the Town Council using 
$250,000 toward roads in the Capital Improvement Plan. Caron stated that would be an increase 
of 1.25 mills over the 2009-10 mill rate. Beetham amended the motion as follows: to present the 
Finance Committee’s 2010-11 recommended budget to the Town Council using $250,000 toward 
roads in the Capital Improvement Plan with a goal to set the mill rate at 22.35. Caron seconded; 
passed unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 pm. 
 
 
 
 
Attest: Theresa Fafard, Finance Director 


